
Dear SJF Families,

Our first ever Falcon Fun Run Fundraiser in partnership with Booster kicks off this
upcoming Wednesday! If you haven’t yet, you can now register on
MYBOOSTER.COM! During the fundraiser, you can gather donations by using
sharing functions like email templates and a Student Star Video. Students will be
raising funds for every lap they run during the Glow Run on Feb. 2nd which is our
culminating Catholic Schools Week school spirit activity! Students can earn
rewards individually and as a class. Our Falcons will also watch videos with an
amazing character theme called World Changer Workshop each day of the
fundraiser. 

Log into MYBOOSTER.COM today to get started!  

Register & share today to help our school reach our goal of $30,000 for students &
staff. Every dollar raised will go directly back to SJF to help maintain our
competitive tuition rates for next year. If you would like more information
regarding the registration process, please watch this video. 

Thank you for working with us to make our school stronger. We are grateful for your
support and look forward to having fun and building community together! We can't
wait to welcome and visit with you at next week's Open House. Thank you for
choosing St. John Fisher School and for entrusting your most precious gifts to us
each and every day. You belong here. 

In unity and hope,
 -Mrs. Maura Nash 
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Notes from Mrs. Nash 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

http://mybooster.com/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/jtW-xH6z3_6b7i7vfN5m7w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRniXCPP0SHaHR0cHM6Ly9teWJvb3N0ZXIuY29tL3YzP3V0bV9zb3VyY2U9a2RtY2FtcGFpZ24tcmVzb3VyY2VzJnV0bV9tZWRpdW09MS13ZWVrcy1vdXQtZW1haWwmdXRtX2NhbXBhaWduPTQzOTUyJnV0bV9jb250ZW50PTEtd2Vla3Mtb3V0LWVtYWlsVwdzY2hvb2xtQgploQ89qGXfTxVRUhJtbmFzaEBzamZzY2hvb2wudXNYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/jtW-xH6z3_6b7i7vfN5m7w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRniXCPP0SHaHR0cHM6Ly9teWJvb3N0ZXIuY29tL3YzP3V0bV9zb3VyY2U9a2RtY2FtcGFpZ24tcmVzb3VyY2VzJnV0bV9tZWRpdW09MS13ZWVrcy1vdXQtZW1haWwmdXRtX2NhbXBhaWduPTQzOTUyJnV0bV9jb250ZW50PTEtd2Vla3Mtb3V0LWVtYWlsVwdzY2hvb2xtQgploQ89qGXfTxVRUhJtbmFzaEBzamZzY2hvb2wudXNYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/XkAGjhRUovXjG3ab4CuQMQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRniXCPP0QmaHR0cHM6Ly92aW1lby5jb20vNzAwNTc3MTEyL2MxOTg1MTM1MDVXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmWhDz2oZd9PFVFSEm1uYXNoQHNqZnNjaG9vbC51c1gEAAAAAQ~~


iReady Update

Catholic Schools Week Reminders 2024

  
This week students in kindergarten through 2nd grade began to take their 2nd iReady
Diagnostic. Students in 3rd - 8th grade will begin their assessment on January 24th. Our
Falcons have been working so hard this school year. We can't wait to see their growth!
Students and teachers have been talking about the many ways to intentionally prepare
for next week's assessment. Please take a minute to reiterate these tips with your
child(ren) before he/she takes the assessment.

Get a good night's rest! 7-9 hours is ideal before a test as sleep helps your brain
function.
Eat a good breakfast! Food is fuel and gives you energy to focus.
Make sure you have your headphones/earbuds! Listening and reading the text helps
comprehension.
Take your time! Rushing leads to mistakes. Just do your best! You've got this!
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Catholic Schools Week Mass and Open House is Sunday, January 28th. Open House:
9:00 - 10:30 a.m., Family Mass: 11 a.m. This is such a wonderful opportunity to
celebrate St. John Fisher and Catholic education. We love having you in the building and
look forward to spending the morning with you!  
Now more than ever is the best time to join our Falcon Family! Open enrollment
begins Sunday, January 28th! Please invite your neighbors, family and friends to apply!  
We are calling all families to be Fisher Family Ambassadors! What does this mean?
The Fisher Community encourages you to share all of the great happenings about
SJF with friends, family, neighbors and others - in conversation or on social media!
If you are active on social media: please share our posts on Facebook, and tag us in any
of your SJF posts on Facebook and Instagram; feel free to use #FalconsNOW.



Important Announcements

Manna Update

  
Please join us in welcoming the newest Falcon on the block--Samuel James Corley!
Mrs. Corley and Sam are doing well and big brothers Ben and Lou are ecstatic to meet
their baby brother. Congratulations to the entire Corley Family!  
The Future Falcon Playdate was rescheduled for this Tuesday, 1.23! Please spread
the word and invite any neighbors, friends and family members with little ones to join
us. See the flyer below for additional details.  
Save the Date for SJF’s St. Patrick’s Day Party: March 9th @ 5 p.m. in the Conner T.
Lowry Gym. Please see the flyer below for additional information. Slainte! 
Don’t forget, 1.31.24 is a 1:30 p.m. dismissal for Faculty and Staff development.  
Please see the flyer below if your son or daughter is interested in joining our children’s
choir. All Falcons in grades 2nd - 8th are welcome!  
Extended Day: Don't forget to sign-up your child here. If you have questions, please
reach out to Mrs. O'Grady, dogrady@sjfschool.us.
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MANNA HOURS: Saturdays: 8:30-9:30 a.m. Wednesdays: 6-7 p.m 
Stop in or use the Raise Right App on-the go! The best way to order physical cards (local
too) is to order using the App! Place your order by Sunday at 10 a.m. and your order will
be ready by Wednesday at 6 p.m. 
Skip the line to pick-up when you order ahead! Let us know if you’d like your order sent
home with your child.
Since May 1st, the program has raised more than $18,000 for the school and $26,000
directly to families to lower tuition. Thank you! Email the Manna team at
sjfmanna@gmail.com with any questions. Visit the manna page on the website for more
information.  

Athletic Update  
Save the date for Boys Basketball Pack the House celebrating our fearless 8th grade
Falcons: Saturday, January 27th! 
We love having students at the gym to cheer on their fellow Falcons! Please take a
minute to have a conversation with your child(ren) about respecting the gym,
adults, and each other. The stage area and bathrooms are always a mess after games.
Please help the gym and athletic coordinators and our maintenance staff by ensuring
our kids are throwing out their garbage and not leaving a mess. Thank you for your help!

  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit#gid=666771681
https://www.raiseright.com/
https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/Manna_Flyer_Summer_2023_Fall_Updates.docx_-_Google_Docs.pdf
https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/Manna_Flyer_Summer_2023_Fall_Updates.docx_-_Google_Docs.pdf


Looking Ahead 

Saturday, January 20th 
Manna Hours @ The Convent 8:30-9:30 a.m. 

4 p.m. Mass All are welcome! 

  Sunday, January 21st 

8 a.m. & 11 a.m. Mass
11 a.m. Family Mass Hosted 

by the Basketball & Volleyball Teams
All are welcome! 

Basketball & Volleyball Pictures!

Monday, January 22nd
 

 Happy Monday Falcons! 

Tuesday, January 23rd

Graduation Pictures! Say Cheese!
*Homework Club w/ Mrs. Schiller, Mrs. Ade & Ms.
Dunlavy 3-3:45 p.m.
*Future Falcon Playdate 10 - 11 a.m. 

Wednesday, January 24th

iReady Testing Begins 3-8th Grade
*Homework Club w/ Mrs. Schiller, Mrs. Ade & Ms.
Dunlavy 3-3:45 p.m﻿. 

Falcon Fun Run Fundraiser KICKOFF!!!
Manna Hours @ The Convent 6-7:00 p.m.

Thursday, January 25th 
   

iReady Testing 3rd - 8th Grade

Friday, January 26th

iReady Testing 3rd - 7th Grade
Falcon Fri-YAY! Wear your favorite spirit wear
t-shirt or sweatshirt with your uniform bottoms! 

8th Grade Ski Trip!
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SJF

Have fun making memories! 



FALCON OF THE WEEK
Cora Notter, 4 year old Preschool

One of our school themes is “Fly Like a Falcon”. Falcons SOAR above,
capturing an aerial view of what is going on below. We are encouraging
our school community to “SOAR above” things that might bring us down,
not allowing us to be our best selves. We are on a school-wide crusade
to “Fly Like a Falcon”, lifting one another up, celebrating the positive
interactions, and kind behavior that our students and staff demonstrate
each and every day. This week, we recognize preschooler, Cora
Notter. 

Cora is a quiet leader. She comes to school each day with a huge smile
and is ready to learn. She is an amazing role model and sets a wonderful
example for her classmates. Cora is a kind friend to all. She is always
willing to help her teachers and classmates; Cora is extremely patient.
Cora is creative and intelligent, and hopes to be a scientist when she
grows up! St. John Fisher is so lucky to have such a promising young
student. Keep flying like a Falcon, Cora! You are making a difference and
we are so proud of you!  



Family MassFamily Mass
SUNDAY, JANUARY 21 ST @ 11 A.M.

   HOSTED BY MEMBERS OF  
OUR GIRLS VOLLEYBALL AND

BOYS BASKETBALL TEAMS 





Every day is a great day to be a Falcon! 



Dream Big Falcons,
Anything is possible



















Graduation Pictures: 1.23 
Catholic Schools Week Mass & Open House: 1.28 
Confirmation: 2.10 ~ 11 a.m. 
Parent Teacher Conferences: 2.15 
All-Staff Professional Development – No School: 2.16 
President’s Day – No School: 2.19 
First Reconciliation: 2.27 & 2.28 
All-Staff Professional Development and Planning Day: 3.4 
Graduation Picture Make-up: 3.5 
All-Staff Religious Professional Development – No School:
3.27 
Spring Break: 3.28 – 4.7 *classes resume 4.8 
First Holy Communion: 5.4 ~ 1 p.m. 
May Crowning: 5.10 ~ 10:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m. All-School
Early Dismissal 
Memorial Day – No School: 5.27 
Last Day of School for 8th Grade: 5.31, 10:45 a.m. “Clap-
out” 
Graduation: 6.2 ~ 1 p.m. 
Last Day of School: 6.6 ~ 10:30 a.m. dismissal 

St. John Fisher Abbreviated Calendar 
*Below is a list of important dates for the 2023-2024 school year. 

 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

 
*1:30 p.m. dismissals are scheduled for the last Wednesday of the
following months for faculty meetings, PLC work and council collaboration:
January 31st, February 28th, March 20th, April 24th, May 29th. 



September Responsibility

October Respect

November Gratitude

December Kindness

January Integrity

February Friendship

March Perseverance

April Empathy

May Optimism

Social & Emotional Learning
At SJF we continue to build upon our SEL goals. Each month of the school year will have an all-

school focus on the trait of the month, helping students strengthen particular social skills
with different lessons and activities at the classroom level and as an entire school. We

encourage you to talk to your children about these traits at home for a consistent message
and focus. The trait of the month program is building upon this year’s behavior system and

school mantra:
Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe.
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Be Respectful, Responsible & Safe. 
Be a Falcon. 



Holy Name Society 

 
Please be mindful that our school

transitioned to gmail 3 years ago. We no
longer have access to our .net accounts. Our

contact info & Chain of Command is always
posted in the weekly notes below and can be
found on our website. Please be sure to use

our sjfschool.us email address. We don’t want
to miss any of your important communication!

Thank you!  
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Virtus Training and Compliance 
Religious Education 
Extended Day Program 
Manna Program 

Reporting Attendance 

Student Accommodation Plans 

E-mail attendance@sjfschool.us 

Assignments
Homework 
Class Activities 

Registration
Admissions 
MedicalForms 

Discipline 
Classroom & Academic Support
after contacting the teacher  
Behavior/Specific Incidents 

Schedules 
Calendar 
Arrival/Dismissal
Miscellaneous Questions  

Contact Classroom Teacher by email or note. 

Mrs. Kris Houston: khouston@sjfschool.us 

Contact the school office at 773-445-4737, or
Mrs. Linda Murray: lmurray@sjfschool.us 

 
Mrs. Delphine Maxwell: dmaxwell@sjfschool.us 

Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

Start by contacting the Classroom Teacher for 
an appointment. 
If further assistance is needed, contact SJF 
Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

 
Ms. Mary Schiavone (K-4): mschiavone@sjfschool.us 
Mrs. Karen Brogan (5-8): kbrogan@sjfschool.us 

Virtus, Mrs. Redmond: mredmond@sjfschool.net 
Religious Education, Dr. Chermak: echermak@sjfschool.us 
Extended Day, Mrs. O’Grady: dogrady@sjfschool.us 
Manna Team: sjfmanna@gmail.com 

2023-2024 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Student Services

Powerschool 
Tuition & Fees 
Technology
Hot Lunch  

    (more information on the back page)

https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/


Public Relations 

Math Intervention 

Reading Intervention 

Band
School Board
Athletic Programs
Family School Association 
Women’s Club 
Holy Name Society 

Mrs. Megan Corley, mcorley@sjfschool.us 

 Ms. Mary Schiavone, mschiavone@sjfschool.us 

Ms. Molly Cummings, mcummings@sjfschool.us 

2023-2024 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Contact SJF Principal, 
Mrs. Maura Nash: mnash@sjfschool.us 

Mr. Bill Gula: mr.gula@aol.com 
School Advisory Board: sjfsab@gmail.com 
Athletic Association: stjohnfishersports@gmail.com
FSA: sjffsa103@gmail.com 
Women’s Club: SJFWomensClub@gmail.com 
HNS: SJFHNS@gmail.com 

Parent Newsletter
Financial Aid Applications
School Procedures
Administrative Matters
Policy
Further assistance on any matter listed
above
Academic/Classroom support following
communication with Mrs. Larmon  




